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Software Release 1.4.4 – Application of Charges During Temporary Disconnection
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Gary Craig
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26 November 2009

The CMA has been given direction by the Water Industry Commission for Scotland “The Commission” to modify the functionality relating to the way that the Central Systems (CS) charges a SPID during a period of Temporary Disconnection.  
Currently the CS does not apply those non-volumetric charges classed as “Miscellaneous Services” during a period of temporary disconnection.  This CS functionality will be changed.

Non-volumetric charges for measured water and measured sewerage are already charged during a period of temporary disconnection, unless the meter is removed. This CS functionality will remain unchanged.

In addition, non-volumetric charges for un-measurable water and un-measurable sewerage are already charged during a period of temporary disconnection. This functionality will remain unchanged.

Central Systems Charging Modifications

The CS calculation engine will be modified and the following charge components are applied during a period of temporary disconnection:

i. Field Troughs and Drinking Bowls Farm;

ii. Field Troughs and Drinking Bowls Croft; 

iii. Outside Taps Farm; 

iv. Outside Taps Croft; 

v. Water Services to Caravans;

vi. [image: image1.jpg]Property Drainage;

vii. Road Drainage;

viii. Sewerage Services to Caravans;

Currently applied
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